

The Hong Kong Sze Yap C. & I. Assn. Wong Tai Shan Memorial College

香港四邑商工總會黃棣珊紀念中學 250 Nam Cheong Street, Kowloon

九龍南昌街 250號 Tel.:27788982 Fax: 27773690 Website: http://www.wtsmc.edu.hk Email: mails@wtsmc.edu.hk

14 November 2023

RE: Secondary One Admission for SSPA Discretionary Places

The annual Secondary School Places Allocation (Discretionary Places) Application phase is commencing on 2 January 2024. Enclosed please find our latest School Prospectus for your kind reference, and we would be most grateful if the publication could be further passed on to your Vice Principals and the Chairperson of your school's Parent-Teacher Association for their information.

Details of our school and the admission application procedures can be accessed via the QR Code on the prospectus. Should we be of further assistance, please contact Mr. Ng Wing Chun, Head of our School Promotion and Public Relations Section, or Ms. Tang Ming Sum, our Vice Principal at 2778-8982.

We hope your students will enroll in a secondary school that best suits their future development.